SHS Science Department Narrative

1. An evaluation of the impacts of this project on your organization and constituency.

The money provided by the Sitka Charitable Trust has allowed the Sitka High School science department to add several new pieces of equipment which is used by students in all science courses. We have purchased equipment for conducting DNA fingerprint analysis, we built (using students) five high-end computers capable of running GIS software, purchased binoculars for field trip use, and purchased a video projector for use in classroom instruction.
2. Results of your project as measured against objectives in the proposal on which the grant was based.

Sitka High School has remained above the national average for credits of science per student. Hopefully, with changes in curriculum and course offering, we will only see this number increase.

This year, we have added a class in Forensic Science. Much of the money from this years grant was used to purchase equipment to support that class. The school district paid to develop the class, bought new textbooks, and purchased many lab supplies. However, they were unable to fund the DNA sequencing and electrophoresis equipment needed to conduct the labs.
3. Any difficulties encountered and how they were addressed.

No difficulties were experienced.

4. Any significant changes to the overall project as compared to the original proposal. 

We have not significantly changed our original project.
5. The future of this project, and if it is to continue, how it will be supported.

The education of students is an ongoing effort and we, as a science department, strive for continual improvement in that effort. The Sitka School District provides the core funding for science education at the high school. However, the continual supply of funding from the Sitka Charitable Trust will allow for a more comprehensive and engaging science experience for all students. 
